

June 6, 2011

Yusef Williams, 230389 Columbia Correctional Institution P.O. Box 950 Portage, WI 53901-0950

Dear Mr. Williams,

Your Application for Assistance was reviewed in light of our meeting and preliminary investigation. This letter is to let you know that your case file has been moved to the General Wisconsin Innocence Project Clinic and is waiting to be reviewed by a staff person. Once your file has been reviewed, someone from our office will contact you again regarding what, if anything, our program can do to help you.

Please keep in mind that the Wisconsin Innocence Project receives many requests for assistance. This makes it impossible to respond personally to your questions, or give you a precise time as to when we will be able to evaluate your case. It is possible that it could take up to a year or more before we are able to evaluate and respond to your request. We are sorry for this inconvenience, but the demands are simply greater than our resources. We hope you will be patient with us.

Please do not send any more documents (transcripts, etc.). We will advise you upon review of your case as to whether or not we will need additional documents from you. Thank you.

Sincerely,

The Wisconsin Innocence Project